
 
Valentine’s Day is quickly approaching!  Please remember that we are a NUT-

FREE institution.  In our continued efforts to keep our children as safe as 
possible, we DO NOT allow outside food in our building. 

 
If you would like to treat our children during this holiday, please bring treats 

that are NOT edible.  Peanut allergies can kill and 99% of all candy has a 
peanut allergy warning on it.  Pencils, stickers, and things of this nature will 
be welcomed.  Any candy or edible treats left mistakenly at the school will 

be discarded.   
 
 
 

Please help us in our continued efforts to keep our children happy, healthy 
and safe. 

 
HAPPY VALENTINE’S DAY! 
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